
             
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Headteacher 

  Thursday 28th March 2024 

 

Today is the last day of the spring term, and what a busy term it has been for our children, parents 

and staff. I am sure you are all looking forward to a relaxing holiday, so you can spend time with 

your family and friends.  

Even though this term has been short, there have been multiple class trips and workshops to 

support the children’s learning. These are vitally important for the children because they put their 

classroom learning into real life experiences. We also appreciate all of the parents who support on 

these trips, as they would not be able to go ahead without you.  

As a school, we regularly have our governing body and external validators come to the school, and 

this term has been no different. What all of our visitors have commented on each of the visits, has 

been the behaviour and attitude to learning that all of our children possess and demonstrate, and 

how respectful they are to each other, to staff, and to our outside visitors. It was also commented 

how engaged our children are with their work, and how our children in the early years foundation 

stage participate in meaningful and purposeful play.  

Over the last two days, the school has been full of parents coming in and out for our two parent 

evenings. This time is where you got to hear all of your child’s strengths in learning and what they 

will be working towards in the summer term. A huge thank you for coming in and supporting your 

child’s learning - it is a special time for you to see how well your child is doing at school.  

As we do at the end of each term, we had our end of term prize giving assembly this morning. The 

awards were for problem solving in maths, being a good role model, and being a reading hero. The 

children across the school were given a book for their age range, so please do read and share a love 

of reading with your child if they won a prize today.  

At the start of the summer term, we will be starting our outdoor learning project. We are incredibly 

lucky to have the grounds that Vicar’s Green was built on - and the children across the school will 

have the opportunity to engage in outdoor learning. These opportunities for outdoor learning will 

benefit our children with their connections with nature, mental and physical health, social skills and 

their cognitive problem solving. Please do look out for this on our return.  

If you are one of our families observing Ramadan at this time, we wish you and your family a blessed 

Eid which will fall in the holidays.  

I wish everyone a happy Easter break and look forward to seeing the children back on Monday 15th 

April.  

Kind Regards,          

Iman Basu Roy 

 

 

 

 

 

 


